
 

 

June 1, 2021 

 

Catherine A. McNamara 

Rates Analyst II, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

Liberty Utilities 

15 Buttrick Road 

Londonderry, NH  03053 

 

Re:  Docket # DG 20-141 Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp.  

 d/b/a Liberty Utilities 

Tariff #10 

Pages:  as of June 1, 2021, no tariff pages, no change in rates 

 

Dear Ms. McNamara: 

 

Staff has reviewed the cost of gas calculations received on May 28, 2021, at the close of 

business in the above-captioned proceeding.  Staff notes that this third filing replaces two prior May 

filings with a proposed effective date of June 1, 2021 in their entirety.  For clarification purposes, Staff 

notes this third filing makes no cost adjustments and does not include any tariff pages “effective June 

1, 2021.”  Accordingly, a compliance letter is not necessary. 

 

A copy of this letter is being entered into the docket and will be placed in our permanent files 

for clarification.  In accordance with the Secretarial letter issued March 17, 2020, this letter will be 

filed electronically only at this time.   

 

Please contact me at (603) 271-6044 or e-mail me at Susan.M.Gagne@puc.nh.gov if I can be 

of future assistance.  I am out of the office until June 7, 2021. 

 

Sincerely, 

                                                           

/s/ Mary E. Schwarzer, Mary E. Schwarzer 

Staff Attorney/Hearings Examiner, for 

  

/s/ Susan M. Gagne 

Susan M. Gagne 

Tariff Administrator 

cc: Service List 
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